
ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  
 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 
 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Monday 
7:00 pm - Executive Meeting 
 

Tuesday, October 25th 
2:00 pm - Cronins Home Communion  with Rev. Sheila 
6:30 pm - CLB 
7:30 pm - Vestry Meeting 
 

Wednesday, October 26th 
12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  
8:00 pm - ACW  
 

Thursday, October  30th 
6:30 pm - Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, October 30th 
8:30 am - Holy Eucharist BCP 
10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 
7:00 pm - Gospel Hymn Sing (George Street United Church 
Choir) 
 

Sidespersons October 30th 
Team #2, Dave Butler 
 

Eucharistic Assistants October 30th 
8:30 am - Calvin 
10:00 am - Nancy Ann, Gerry, Isabelle, Shirley 
 

Greeters October 30th 
10:00 am - Barb & Dave Butler 
 

Readers October 30th 
Alf Newhook 
Albert Ball 
Melissa Collins 
 

Servers October 30th 
Lindsay Collins, Ashley Taylor 
 

Prayers October 23rd 
Jim Hart 

Group Bible Study:  Just Ten - 
DVD Series on Commandments 

THURSDAYS 7:30 –9:00 pm 
Part 1  - Oct. 27th - Dec. 1st  

Rev. Robin Trevors 
Sign up sheet at the back of the 

church. 

Power of Blessing Retreat 
We are pleased to invite you to a 
Power of Blessing Retreat at Lavrock 
on November 25th and 26th. We are 
able to take a maximum of 50 people.  
Cost is $40.00 per person to cover 
cost of accommodations, meals and 
materials.  If you would like to 
register please contact the parish 
office. 

Caring for the Earth 

Underpinning our care of the earth 
are nine ecological virtues we can 
integrate into our daily living: 
Adaptability (looking for balance ); 
Sustainability (right uses of 
resources); Frugality (living simply); 
Rationality (we are interdependent); 
Equity (justice for all forms of life); 
Solidarity (we are all in this 
together); Biodiversity (respect our 
differences); Sufficiency (there is 
enough for everyone unless we want 
more); Humility (knowing where we 
belong in the universe). 

THE CANDLE 
Mission Statement 

The purpose of All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians dedicated to 
Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care,  Outreach and Fellowship. 

October 23, 2011 

Fall Fair News: 

The Fall Fair committee is busily planning for the upcoming festivities. We are looking for your 
support for the following: 

• Parcel Post - please drop any items you have for adults and children  'Unwrapped' to the 
Parish Office. 

• Jewelry Sale - If you have jewelry items that you no longer wear then why not donate them 
to our Vintage Jewelry Boutique. Call Judy Jefford at 834-8749 

• Tickets for the Hot Turkey Dinner are available from Gerry Fagan (834-5303), Herb Butler 
(834-6327) and Sandra Taylor (834-4627). Tickets are $15 and dinner will be at 5:30  on 
November 11th.  

The Portrait of Honour  

The Portraits of Honour mural stretches 10 feet tall by 40 feet wide and features the faces of the 
157 Canadian soldiers, sailors and aircrew who have lost their lives in Afghanistan. Since Mr. 
Dave Sopha began this mural in December of 2008 he has painted an average of 16 hours a day, 7 
days a week. He feels an overwhelming obligation to each soldier, sailor and aircrew, and to each 
of their families to make each portrait perfect. 
 
The Portraits of Honour National Tour is rolling across our country.  From big cities to the 
smallest of towns, the POH tour is making an impact on Canadians. The outpouring of patriotism, 
emotion and support for our Canadian Forces is overwhelming.  
 
On Tuesday, October 25th the Portrait of Honor Tour will be stopping at our Monument of 
Honour. They will be there from 4pm to 5pm.  Take time to show your support. 



Renovations: 
 
Work continues on Phase 1 of our church building, there have been some minor delays but we are pleased 
with the progress. To date the foundation and the rafters have been reinforced. Windows, siding and roofing 
will be completed by the end of October in time for our Festival which has been scheduled for November 5th 
and 6th. 
 
To date you have contributed through: 
• offerings and memorials:   $122,008.00 
• transfer requests from future fund new church building fund: $43,000.00 
• fundraising  $6,048.00 
 
 for a total of   $171,056.00 
 
Remember that the total cost to complete Phase 1 is $252,572.67 Keep those contributions coming because 
we want to start Phase 2 !! 
Thank you for your generous support: we are indeed honoring our past and investing in our future !! 

Bishop Cy asked the delegates who attended the  Prayer Retreat on Oct 1 to add the following 5 items to their 
daily prayers.  They were: 1) a priest for Labrador ; 2) synod meetings scheduled for Nov; 3) students for the 
ministry; 4) all baptized persons; 5) pray for our own ministry. 
 Good news!  A person has been found to travel to Labrador to help fill this void.  Please continue to 
pray for a successful ministry for Labrador.  Our Companions on the Journey team showed us just how 
hungry the citizens of Labrador are for a ministry of the WORD. 
 We should pray that our members who attend synod meetings fulfil their agenda with God's will in 
mind.  We should pray that our students in the ministry follow Jesus' example and that more of our people 
heed the calling. 
 We should pray for all baptized people - young and old.  Let us not forget who we are.  We are 
children of GOD.  We are inheritors of the kingdom of heaven; therefore, we should act as such. 
We should pray for our own ministry - for our Bishop, our ministers, our lay people, our government leaders - 
our Premier, our House of Assembly members and especially our Prime Minister.  We can influence the 
outcome.  Our prayers can and do make a difference.  Pray that GOD ALMIGHTY will guide their thoughts 
and their actions for the good of all people always cognizant of "God's will be done - not ours". 
 
Madonna Rideout  Anglican Fellowship of Prayer Rep. 

Taoist Tai Chi - Coming January 2012 in the parish hall if enough interest. 
 
 Tai Chi is a series of 108 moves that slowly turn and stretch the spine.  The relaxed form is done so 
gently that people of all ages can participate, regardless of health.  It uses all major muscle groups, corrects 
posture, improves coordination and balance, creates a profound level of relaxation and improves circulation 
and cardiovascular efficiency.  The goal is to promote health practiced diligently.  These arts and methods 
cultivate both body and mind to restore and maintain good health.  This is a society, and everyone should feel 
at home and among friends.  We go to relax, to learn, to help out with a project or a class and share in 
conversation and some tea.  This is an atmosphere we hope you will experience. 
 Selina Benson, and Mary Butler invite you to contact them with your questions or if you would like 
to join.  Mary  834-6327 or Selina 834-5960. 

Memorials  
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church in Loving Memory of:  
 

• Joseph & Mary Butler (remembering their deaths October 23, 1987) by Carrie & family. 
• Judy Newhook by Herb & Dot Reid. 
• Martha Butler (remembering her death October 23rd) by Sam, Christina & family. 

 
A Memorial has been given to All Saints Renovation Fund in Loving Memory of:  

 

• Judy Newhook by Barb Porter, Eric & Amy Dodge, Meals on Wheels Team, Harold & Madonna 
Rideout, Barb Coffin 

• Charles Fowler (remembering his birthday October 20th) by daughter Violet Butler & family. 
• Wilson Porter (remembering his birthday October 26th) by Karen, Christopher & Janessa. 
• Joseph & Mary Butler (remembering their deaths October 23, 1987) Terry & Laura Butler. 
• Derek Smith by Mervel & Bernice Petten. 
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Renovation Fund for Roofing in Loving Memory of:  
 

• Wilson Porter (remembering his birthday October 26th) by Barb. 
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Renovation Fund for a Window in Loving Memory of:  
 
• Lorraine Arnott-Coates and Terry Arnott by Donnie Coates & Clayton Arnott.  
 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Cemetery Fund in Loving Memory of:  
 

• Judy Newhook by Dave & Bertha Rideout. 
 

Thank Offerings 

Thank Offerings have been given to All Saints Church Renovation Fund for: 

• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Aura, Jerry & family. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Ethel Petten & Judy Murray. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Herb & Mary Butler. 
• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Gerald & Vera Vaters. 
• Mary Porter (Mom) celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Christina & Sam Butler & family. 
 

Thank Offerings have been given to All Saints Church for: 

• Mary Porter celebrating her 90th birthday on October 17th by Herb & Dot Reid. 
 

A Thank Offering has been given to the Food Bank for: 

• William and Susan Cable who celebrated their 59th Anniversary on October 22nd. 


